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Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise how much the Government has spent in relation to the planning application for 

Les Sablons?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

The costs of all planning applications and appeals are covered by existing annual revenue budget and are 

not broken down into individual applications. Specific costs (officer time for instance) cannot be quantified. 

The application was subject to a significant application fee. There was an additional cost of £3500 to obtain 

advice from an independent consultant regarding economic viability.  

 

Costs associated with the Judicial Review of the Assistant Minister’s decision to refuse planning permission 

is subject to a confidential legal agreement between the Minister for the Environment and the appellant, 

and may therefore not be publicly disclosed.    

 

 

 

 


